CPC2017-181

Attachment 2
) Letter 1
Duxbury, Christa A.
From: Walt Midgley [waltmidgley57 @gmail.com]
Sent: Tuesday, May 30, 2017 6:20 PM
To: City Clerk
Subject: 720 Sherman Ave SW
I am in favour and support for the RC1 to RCls redone change Walt Midgley
Sent from my iPhone
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CPC2017-181

Attachment 2
Duxbury, Christa A. ke
From: marcomartinez302 [marcomartinez302@yahoo.com]
Sent: Thursday, June 01, 2017 1:00 AM
To: City Clerk
Subject: Zoning change for sherman ave sw in southwood

To whom it may corcern,

I live at 727 Sheman ave SW ( in southwood) and i support the new changes proposed to allow legal suites,
cither attached to or detached from the main living space.

Sincerely,
Marco Martinez

403-554-9030
marcomartinez302(@yahoo.com
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